Another meeting of members of university book lovers club was held

On January 25, 2022, another spiritual and educational meeting of members of book lovers' club was held at Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent.

At the meeting, the club members discussed the story "Alvido bolalik" by Uzbek people's writer Tahir Malik.







At the beginning of the event, a video about the writer's life and work was shown for the participants in order to get detailed information about the writer. The moderator of the club meeting, the tutor of academic groups Fakhriddin Sattiyev, gave a word to Alisher Ashurov, the first vice-rector for work with youth, to start the discussion of the book.

The discussion of the book took place in high spirit, full of debates, and the 1st grade student Abdugaffarova Madina, who was recognized by the club members as the most active participant, was gifted a set of books.









At the end of the event, the participants agreed to read and discuss rubai and ghazals, dedicated to the life and work of the great poet and thinker, statesman Mir Alisher Navoi and the great Uzbek poet, historian and statesman, founder of the Baburi dynasty and kingdom — Zahiriddin Muhammad Babur.